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All,

     The Board would like to thank everyone for coming out to the first of many meetings for training
before the 2019 season begins. It was awesome to hear all the kind words from our clients on how
we are perceived. The new visual improvements at the Ripken Complex should make us feel
proud to work at one of the finest complexes in the country.

   Here are some of the highlights and important pieces of info that you need to remember:

> 0 to 3 year guys - Extended training at Patterson Mill High School gym tentatively set for 2/16
and 2/23

> HCUAMD.com is the "New" hub for all of our online information, go to the site and check it out.
Go to member portal, using HCUAMD as the access code. Need something for the Board to see?
you can email the board at Board@HCUAMD.com

> On the member portal take the concussion course. - ITS FREE !! Take the course and you will
receive a certificate. Email it to the Secretary ( donmyers@comcast.net) or bring a hard copy to
any of the training meetings by February 23rd. This is a requirement to be a member of HCUA.

> Filled out application along with $60.00 (dues) and $15.00 (background check). Make checks
payable to HCUA

> Snow days??? We go by the Harford County Parks and Rec schedule. If they cancel all
programs, we are cancelled as well.

>   Spring Classic is fast approaching.... The dates are April 6th and 7th. First BIG weekend of
the year, plenty of work for all!

> Don't forget to sign in at the training, Attendance is taken seriously !!

> Communication is a must, if you can't make it to a meeting, text,email, or call the Secretary

> Attached is the Hat order form which ALL orders must be turned into Rob Stroup by February
16th to ensure we have them for the beginning of the year.

> Also, Jim Cunius sent the questions to the test which are attached. ( Great bathroom reading
materials!!)

Questions or comments?

Hello 2019 Baseball season

Don Myers

mailto:donmyers@comcast.net


HCUA Secretary

443-722-4111
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